
Submitter: Peter Ware 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure: HB2601 

Dear Committee Members, 

As a PERS member and 30 year retired teacher in the State of Oregon I am urging 

you to support this measure. There is every reason for the Treasurer to be totally 

transparent and every reason to begin the process of disinvestment from fossil fuels.  

These investments are very poor choices for the environmental future of our planet 

and they have shown to be poor choices for the PERS members in terms of the 

return on investment. 

Please support this bill for the sake of all Oregonians, 

Thanks you,  Peter Ware 


